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Dear Secretary of State and planning Inspectorate

Re: PINS Ref EA1N - EN010077 and EA2 ENO010078

I am writing as I am apposed to the above application for the following reasons:

- the cable route makes a complete mockery of the fragile coast it will damage with serious
repercussions to the AONB, SSSi and SPA in the area. The size of the unnecessary
trenches for the cables is enormous and will cause everlasting damage to the area and wild
life.

- the National Grids proposed expansion plan will mean that thousands of acres will be
polluted by the substations.

-Suffolk coastal destination management organisation’s research on the damage to the
main employment i.e. tourism in the area makes it perfectly clear that this huge and
destructive power plant all over the area will destroy jobs and livelihoods for a generation,
if it will ever comeback.

- noise and light pollution will be huge, beyond that suffered in cities and for what reason,
to promote a green energy. It doesn’t make sense, why is this government causing a huge
area to be blighted when a ring main around the U.K., bringing the energy where it is
needed using brown field sites could and should be used.

No one is against sustainable energy but not at the huge cost and pollution that this scheme
will cause. It makes a mockery of this government’s zero carbon policies.

Pls stop this now. 

Kind regards,

Alexandra




